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Tuesday, 15 October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Caires, our Nursery teacher, will be starting her maternity 

leave next Thursday 24th October. We are all thrilled for Miss Caires as she embarks on this new 

chapter, and I am sure you will join me in wishing her the very best as she prepares for this 

exciting time ahead. 

During Miss Caires’s maternity leave, Miss Jana Hirst, whom many of you already know,  will be 

taking over as the Nursery class teacher and we are confident that she will ensure a smooth 

transition for the children. We will continue to provide the same level of care and learning to 

support your child throughout this period of change. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. Thank you for your 

understanding and support. 

Once again, we send Miss Caires our warmest wishes and look forward to welcoming her back 

after her maternity leave. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Doey  
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